
School Office Hours

Monday - Friday
 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Missed a Tidbits?

  Find it on the 

School Facebook

 or

School Website

Upcoming Events

Easter Break 
March 30-April 6th

Students return
Monday, April 9th

March 29, 2018

Principal's Points

Dear Parents & Guardians:

Today, Holy Thursday, is the
commemoration of the Last
Supper of Jesus Christ, when he
established the sacrament of
Holy Communion prior to his
arrest and crucifixion. It also
commemorates His institution of
the priesthood.  This evening is
the beginning of the Triduum
which marks the end of the
Lenten Season and the beginning
of three days in which the
Paschal Mystery unfolds and

leads us to the Resurrection.

You may have noticed our Angels Among Us sign as you exit
the property.  We are getting the date out there early this year
so everyone can plan and save the date.  Our goal is to stir
up some excitement in the Parish and in the community to
have more outside involvement in our fundraiser beyond our
school families.    

Please remember to bring in your Raffle Ticket $$ when you
return to school on April 9.  That is the last day to turn in
tickets and money to be in all the drawings.  Remember how
important it is that we have 100% participation in this
fundraiser.  We are now up to 7 air conditioners that need to
be replaced this year along with gates, painting, an awning, a
floor, LED lighting, oh my.  The list keeps growing and we need

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHAcZkYV1nymBDlaU09jZkc1bM0Uz_wBJs9gGQKEdy7jYUFLDJy4PsSzzZvmCInibWf-pbLHqf_uQS0MGGqHYJowuS9m9WpbiOhsfgzCCfUpw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHGdWJTjYv-13cN_ttQVxNccFh2aXJyqVb_MkJyArvedc2AsvyEFFWwa2aj6QK558h6Wrje1XxxK9yzlDuFZQbcjvJHVp1V-vhoaOYAeMjAAt3mlUXnLOhNr51UPBpq6anfEJH0ll5Yb-nrvKR4fxP7U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHGT7BfTfAh126MBeor-vawd_j9hl6bnLrN3LBWwRRk4wt4dJ-jjfViZDtacmv9BIOtTDwT-0YM3Z2emMii2GV7DTIPjS24nnninvm-nv15znkhpy9hneETo7nxDoeVZu8tsw1N1WKLwZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHAIpcS7fDObEo0NOUJMEXdA1AN8VQuQ1N7GPyEKj7UfzsGf6AREtYZ4_SIYsOnz5PssjyRYew9Bk8YoNpnZcbdNT7gFYzaxcnB51dUkyaOKGftRkVNkoGA0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHGdWJTjYv-13cN_ttQVxNccFh2aXJyqVb_MkJyArvedc2AsvyEFFWwa2aj6QK558h6Wrje1XxxK9yzlDuFZQbcjvJHVp1V-vhoaOYAeMjAAt3mlUXnLOhNr51UPBpq6anfEJH0ll5Yb-nrvKR4fxP7U=&c=&ch=


 - - - - - - - - - - - - -
4th Grade Field Trip

May 7th
Tampa Bay History

Museum
12:00-3:00

Handbook Highlights

Parent - Teacher
Communication

Unfulfilled Financial
Obligations

Students whose families
have not met all financial

obligations, including
tuition, extended day,
lunch, graduation fee,

lost or damaged
textbooks or library book

replacement fees, or
volunteer hours, will not
receive their final report

card or diploma until
these obligations have

been met.  Students may
not start school if they

have unpaid bills and are
not guaranteed a place in
class.  Payments received

may be applied to the
oldest balance due which
may affect the student's

participation in other
school activities or
events (i.e., sports,

extended day,
graduation).

everyone's help.  100% participation will guarantee us
approximately $20,000 and even that is just a drop in our
financial needs bucket.  Please do all you can to help.  

This is week 3 in providing tips and information to keep your
children safe.  If you have a student who is in 4th grade or
older, please consider texting the word 'secure' to 66866.
This is a "text to join" that will provide you with 1 tip a day for
7 days that can help you safeguard all the technology in your
home, computers, laptops, ipads, smartphones, etc.   

This week's tip is about
understanding apps.  Your
children will want to download
a multitude of apps. It would
be daunting to research them
all and even harder to figure out if they will allow your child
access to explicit material. Use Protect Young Eyes to
research apps before you download them. Click HERE to
learn more. 

Have a Blessed Easter and enjoy the time away from school!

Peace    
Linda Umoh         

R e me mb e r to  like  o u r Fac e b o o k p ag e                 
  http s ://w w w .f ac e b o o k.c o m/s s c s f l/                 

Mass

St. Stephen Catholic School students are invited
to wear their uniforms to Mass on the second
Sunday of each month. If they approach Father
as they leave and obtain a holy card, they may
have free dress on the following Monday.
The next opportunity to wear school uniforms
to Mass is April 7 - 8  

The parish is also interested in having a school family present
the gifts at each Mass on that weekend. If you and your family
would like to bring up the gifts at a particular Mass, please
sign up by Thursday afternoon.  Please check in 15 minutes
prior to Mass with the Lead Usher near the main doors of the
sanctuary and identify your family.  Dress with reverence for
the service you are providing. If you sign up and then are
unable to serve please call Jim Petosky at 813-672-6504 or

813-340-4193.

Thank you for being an active part of our
school and parish family.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbIMsmxREP5choZdwyaihMqEMNJoSq200pl9eausezTIajZM3SGy-KjRFvCYb4B3pc-zXjBNYc-_6dLNPuP9cxWjXG6aW3tuAackn6AXfXbabW8RmKNCU2qvlMNPwLFuxmv_bunLZ85CPgM7lYd0gaM3ESxNIdGLGTPCsL6AKQZ4m53Os7JlbfQJSh9ES6S4M2m1cMNDUyW8paEr4yEdHF52astT2wOK7BnhMoj_WAz2MxPFR34lPXKA2sb3L5I4dShcII08fTYQ4hCE6j_Gl_7kypv6wKEIeBIIAWduC4cBeFqQkAIlu7ch98x1AzMZSPivA20CvvuKD73ORxgAHmTkQFuwkqT5x6A3MV9BkksnkaNmqRtofVMcNAz3P4ebPa4dnWZyVYPGalYkKCoAWjCXv0bNgCzctOL0Dq945BOy1kRrm6g-9FHhkj908HnyYXkSCWgBzgBQ99RzFevVV0th2SBbcjK-3TgSdaQOe3dGEliQUDrdtOpw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHGT7BfTfAh126MBeor-vawd_j9hl6bnLrN3LBWwRRk4wt4dJ-jjfViZDtacmv9BIOtTDwT-0YM3Z2emMii2GV7DTIPjS24nnninvm-nv15znkhpy9hneETo7nxDoeVZu8tsw1N1WKLwZ&c=&ch=
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Safe Environment &
Background
Screening

Fingerprinting & Safe
Environment Process

Birthday Treat
Request Form

The Birthday treat request
form has been updated.
 Please complete and
return to the homeroom
teacher 2 weeks prior to
your child's birthday treat
day.  Thank you.

Birthday Treat
Request Form

Uniform Information

Risse Brothers School
Uniform Store

4228 N. Armenia Ave.

Policy and Order
Forms for the

2017-18 School Year:

Uniform Policy
Spirit Wear
Boys Uniform
Girls Uniform

Yearbooks

You may order online:
Jostens yearbook
              or
Print off the order
form Here

Lenten Retreat

Hello Parents!

During the Lenten Retreat today students had many
opportunities to further their relationship with Christ. Fr. Curtis
and Fr. Dermot joined grades 1-5 for various discussions
including Jesus' walk to Golgotha, the tie between our
Baptism and the Lenten Season, and the tradition of the
Scapular. The middle school grades had an opportunity to
learn about and work with THORN Ministries, who feed the
homeless in the Tampa area. Sixth grade created a helium
balloon rosary, seventh grade created Saint Shrines for next
year's Confirmation, and eighth grade created a nylon rosary.
All students prayed the Living Stations of the Cross
prayerfully performed by our 7th graders. It was a beautiful
day to be part of St. Stephen Catholic School!

Attached are some resources you can use at home to enrich

your family's holy week traditions which includes a reflection

on the Lenten Journey and 10 Ways to celebrate Christs'

Resurrection. 

Resources

Raffle Tickets

S t . S t ephen S pir it  Raf f l e         
Support our Spirit Raffle.  Money earned will help purchase
new AC units for the school. There will be a prize for the top
two families selling the most tickets.  Please contact the office
if you need more tickets.  For Raffle details click HERE

Click Here to buy your Raffle Tickets

Kids on the Block

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHIPco1DqR12okYb0mf3_VkPwBLmRxGbIDCo0raMEscKKx4vmjWGNGDccgDLz2qqc8XwEJU58vIm0cc-HF-_et52W1iPjh9BtxQI9G25M3wgFMCyXCa5KqDYqvOfnZXzrvonzM1-ItrAJrCDrbAlJbRuXm59WUVcMEU513CD6X5YPto26Y3gOfYLFPR_oyINoTh_sNHXJ-_zU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHCcLPLjG3nEAQumnUSxVZleTOxvh4PF4CjRmMk9to1T-TTLAywqo2uAy_VvLYmYW8x8t69d1bl0W3J16pwpyd0flivKaiRqAZYynkim-MJ2GqyEUONwIobJ-zO3g0Eiy290koMDAY2V-8-dHqoVOyWPyNVfsvhzykI8Hw6TV-n7ywShaZpc2KglWwT1Gb-LYvgHLvFjEHnqw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHP7r_BY2IghbrGuBWvIElid2AAbyjqMolU8fRJCMD3kUfA8Swb4cotco6hb2u0JR37NeUXzVBTJ4uRlU79PWV6btJ3mwhgRm4A9ZiIqrPE2d9ygX5iwP3bhhM6hOtcMPabOp2lIx20rDLGUAs1S04pLJCSxI27MbRYlGitdMgSzE8hZDqGa51Goa3NxCP3keghDj666WvtmdsAM78lf7jjg5E2bh1_ilxuwWRZCyzDGg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHP7r_BY2Ighbpvsb3oriC5hHhc0JkxL5xUNga3G2S1-yWPP7eTvYiC-YJ1xYsKnuPb3JXWON2fNXNSFeiY7LrY1Yn1APSDk0PJW84glliGB53_nzUFgbp3k3oZ7Nr9QtFwi-yuzAqAJFvh-ppS8O-fIp0C-qhbyiBL8Vv9QcijXjAtekGMSc389do1gxMYcAu6MrVR9CmoBg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHP7r_BY2IghbNwBV6ZgFmd1mRPbZB9VX3xcS_PTZAWiq0i7kMeqp_vUoLiBiaYCIxcresTdQOFk-awX0WmpzevTioeU2c6AiNEDf5p8VL3t1s_y3GWWsByqGfNGEdPfdl8I6zooQbmJzA3scYdMmsUDsJRGvaySTaP1be0gv-ZxzuY6tzBtb1WEuK-M9PL-SieXFoRz93cHt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHP7r_BY2IghbRHaTu-fLBFVwvNDAweB0WY7YWIVCWfhG8TsTrfbkwCqAqXnC2LAmXMm_bWWeGrdgQnKqkg6DmISwKUc6U7yJ3c-R92wz_mAQXnwcIMdQ4CDcQWubH3IXSlvyUIaM3i5pJX3UMBA8ihOU4mWSW0USaEE-uNWykBu4oHczWyZt1f-GatVnbm5SUi_JnTfzYi9v&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHETddmLur8O6AUJfwUBWylYozy7heMMWuV04-7D--UMudInsGsMZ-ahjSStRWnJj3no4IKbxhaKvkc1CVMq15k9mBwTE1GD9LtxYvHJNIQlu_xEbXdMzsmQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKi5ZLqxvkYMoPxlW_KxEPTxb9Ef_28TRNZT_OSE6jaZaZYg8zHjIJMYVtAFBkvM7DYruEy7e3C_EO0PiS5vf0ogPtH7V_Lcq-pW_lUIgJ4XNknECHxPJxorOPa16S6LWnstrexAWU1PjYfDCrBo3gwewNN5UAr8qy7g7sJ4pFVLtn7vMPRzS_RRZaLmnnrM_f9H9cbsRbE5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbzEaePljSr8YOAqJ_4U-xHxGafPC8K4sFRA9QiPWI1zQrS2REJigToR8O9jxo1T-wc-aChTPmp_Mn2oS47U64ywy9ddy1N1Vfg5Bm1Q_k2S207ztTWH03VmX__HVY-i8hFgQu9qQvYu00XT26V9OIERCNDAXhxn5I8mB7oLGiBZdv2LxErL7GR9LEXTQAfB2q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHILM8CQqKDDQ9slkKnFprIwAluUIXPpAEm7dilVZJbwwpQ_GSuWgQ6kxnpjri0hFVv8ISJhavwxu5rbauZl0Zs6aCeAkXttHb23uSejuN-AwoUrvegkDAeKV27vLA53NiJB_T5vsRZ4atIq8kokM2Sigvi6sNE2U1N68VfCIRvC5fe1LhGDWwws93-otZF75YkCq5z0CHf6c&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMb1vI3Q9jaIb7l-aTEuqINHAmnl6Xk40UwUzPGh0iEisAaoBwN2bc9gtOJF7VxIMQRTh14cKcdLwB1_TYHl8aC9kilPRBPjY1WgiZx9elQEIKv2Jc38hrFM55PJ6-qxQ_54EM6iEzCAJELL5GY3o6vRfg5OGTKRubcoeLXMijD4W8=&c=&ch=


Check out the school's
free photo sharing app.
 Replay It

Art Blog

Please click on the link
below for information on
how to volunteer for the
art fair on May 3rd. I
am looking for
donations of
refreshments and
volunteers to help hang
artwork. Thank you
Link

Check out Mrs.
Gonzalez's Art Blog
      

 

Art Blog

Own the Avenue

Order your Own the
Avenue street sign. What
a great way to recognize
your child's birthday or
another special event
during the school year.
 The street sign is posted
for 1 week (Mon.-Fri.) It
is $30 to repost  a sign,
and $50 to create a new
one.  After you sign up
please drop off your
payment to the front
office.    
    
Sign Up
Genius

Last week our 3rd and
4th grade students had
Kids on the Block
(KOTB) puppet show.
KOTB is an educational
puppet troupe that
performs personal
safety education shows
about Child Abuse
Prevention and Bullying

& Stereotyping Prevention for schools in the Diocese of St.
Petersburg as well as other public and private schools in
Hillsborough County. Our students learn about how to
recognize inappropriate, harmful behaviors and ways to seek
out help. Guidance lessons then follow up with these
messages of standing up for themselves and others. If you
would like further information about the program visit their
website at https://cfctb.org/services/kids-on-the-block/

Thank you for your support!

SVDP Food Drive Results

8th Grade with 2.25 cans per student takes 2nd place and
wins the privilege of listening to music during art class and
 a mustang buck per student.
 
And the winner is.....

EC 4 with 3.75 cans per student takes 1st
place and wins an extra special art class with
Mrs. Gonzalez that involves spin art with a
bicycle! 
                 

Vacation Bible School

June 11-15
Family Life Center
Tracking Mary
Mysteries and Messages
Registration:
April 7 & 8 after Mass in the FLC
April 15 & 18 during Faith Formation classes
See attached Flyer for more details              

Movie Night

  SSCS PTCO PRESENTS
Ferdinand

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHL9MaMRUgTCAyqwSFjRJnkueRSP6lyum8bP_xmE1hrGGhQTW4KP5YiK_cfY19yK-rwhwlVGMWnsF2Dtvkor3LlkRw10J3r-itySm8WOhmBlCj4TA5Ph4y_3WgCoXFnOF1BXWI_xUK_yc_VSUZspKEjYFunyU6sFBSgnFvwmKcWfFBTi9GkNT5gofYQRXhnMlZ0iHHZDmFSTT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHJL3VCQRmAMgWtHz3wuLWthHT3KeLCmBNiVyaED4rSV7TimpKqN2fIHtXv_3EDvjE03opYy5_hYso3-pn5oxXe1YKNeOmX5k431rHyRL-InlafXVVGDewWtGrupVjKG9C8oR0OqeOhbT7M16w7DreIuED8o_h16KxEi2-ritD8Hu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHFxaulJhwYQHPzsazeUky5lNTyUxFI097f7P13auF6SBuzpSKUAFeAhxBp4a0-m4i0RGKhyqwvLpepxctgplIqBt5cxbkj9IFs9vzptnsvqZyQ0sPvRNLmiIy6iF0UsaxfoFHArNv9HZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHD_IPeVxCc1p3dfx9aefqVUr4fn0SthFgeO9vN3CwgSWBJm_gWL6yyM5EgtlbXqY2MkADSg6fqg4GMh19rdI6ycB4tgeIsTbfeFt6k2_Ri6Z8kCsP4AegUJYqtElNfnG_3qbtjbZOWvLZcMj0XDjSY_mHmako0yqHA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbJ1eKY5xB6qDa8QrUS3Upq4412zzojSbJZbVXS8yRqVXiK5ts5MdtDFp8XWUoZgn0aCSBJi1SamFb2qAg6iszBO7ircVgHnJKrwARqmVLYaFaDlRgoYCmK5r3rdQ7NlVwQchVjHRhocM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbo-7I2vYHmsdAoDGAwWvlDhZwpepsarZqe_CYqrWCgD7UDxH4Yo7QRthjURhZLbKySGVFqzH4KT-yuhxuBVIKnrP0XaeL95v_Zq5QgmI8_0Y4Qz4Mwif-0nNH54E4Q5xzLsxTgFavvhgpqDvzDxkWPrkxruAxMOQZZzodQRUJZBegR3S2eIyCDijDr8Kk7xow&c=&ch=


Friday, April 27th 2018

For more information please see attached Flyer

 

Spring Book Fair is coming!

 April 30th - May 4th

  Volunteers Needed!

Spring Book Fair!  
We need you!!! 

Come join the fun!
                 
Sign Up Link

Summer Camps

   We are excited to continue
the tradition of our summer
camps here at St. Stephen
Catholic School.  To find out
more information on the
camps, you may click on the
flyers below . To register for

them please print out the form and send your payment to the
office by April 20.
.
Steam  Two weeks to pick from.  For rising EC4 students
through rising 3rd graders.

Basketball Camp Grades 3rd through 8th
 
Soccer Camp Grades 4th through 8th

Volleyball Camp Grades 4th through 8th

Click Here to print out registration

Thank you to our Seraphin Sponsors

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbC-zZNe44F00ZakxurHRLGvE0Fx_-itaUOUbpWNOKEiE0yI0j8DfCgijDcAExXsWKpYeiD_cjiOSH8ZxCYt79mGOWfQ7YY0YRmcjBGa9Quf9HZqAFf_awtfrXIQSUiNeRu6Y7Z9ShFPshpTr4h6_56DHMT8ge-tmVOZIC2kivsTY78BnPLKvwaHm-avrqjPNV&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKY0187P5jbg__eY7cJt9t5Y6-FpzTUD3-sOmX5BqYpB5DD2DiCbreYaa_lEPuJFPs1nnGCJBPbovlRKgRPEaM1ZCBnEywIobqs9d_cTqx6uusar_wbO1aQqOWK_QrQuwXd_PxlL41FHAhFmt1114Tw7J5dBMOkxft0ZZizfX4um&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbRlCMS-tIDYKETngeOMK-1p9MuCigO-ctQVRq6UAsw1ZEDutd74JxUxbRlQCpdvPJpkpTpKlXHSs7adg_vCgC7EErYNEQ70y-I0EhIYGOwkCO2QVyCEyAF6Rstyv_dHV7EtaVotg8Cj8WvyD8A1OtPo4mqRwQykCaAaOTKTYemvsKSII9KPqCaNZgy3uVpIX9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbp6c66m10bzDJrVGZ67ioidLTrwlbd-jZF-_-0iYUNjvi0SuVxq9SCHsSKMmXu28X9e9dRstBCf-TF0DTsNhm-J3XqOckrKvSHES6B-fQmswc_tx7mKnUIw7xgW75gCLyR7x_mcG2a2lkH_VHr21tHGCMHfv_48Asjbk3SzIQOXAmZ89XzFKse_r2C8zZGLR6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbnC9a94ooehdnVNW7P-i1z2SsCPyVnRHvKpLd09twYqXD8aSRnmjjieVL--Avcx2tObJc9dQx-eTOe8PK6PDnfMNFD5eKLh5PmRRzgrr-Gbl999I2g-yU-Ky9EuqksD-KhvejdIU-PhHZ76xlS6aJtTar6MRBhMCH3ad_0-ftmCGKIiZaPEf1Lnnm0sQgdPXz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKUkW1xz6RMbOUgPw1F5KD55dg43nbLWMMk4uvpFj1cnyZ5eLcTLjhMmmjqCkDqEOf3xzihtHbKFT0TCxhHHQlPZc5GPgMY_00g08AD4NY19YCTEdCmT00AnvTIVL9vBrkMANARvASr3vxj-Pqpe3oFnW9sSs6LuJ8DNLGO5HG8KBmgo4mpkCm1pIAbPKvk3b8xFq6azw6vf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l3OnPiMxBAeTXLjbK4hgU2G69NpZaCzyMAoqAjUsjP-EHDC9BFXKHKo0dJm1sUuXUD_eVAN87FGeJOrqadactsW1CC--xOBXF7yXvCAnnv-lkJzzkX48cu4DUEOQjG7GMNvqJeqvHLglTzeQNMucLJ9Xjh4pAGO58Emupc_85d2VfNSR42EwZNx-O3ZJC-Bhz-Mee3W1izs12AnirXJQJYMWgb9p-WiQ3WacstbpiJl2-wnf36ee2UW-4jtSA3Xm&c=&ch=


  We would like to Thank our Seraphim Sponsors.  Funds
raised through Angels have been used to meet the needs of

St. Stephen Catholic School for the benefit of the
children.  This would not be possible without our special

Angels and their support:

Ann Marie Vaughan, Realtor
Bill and Julie Brown, Expert Construction Managers, Inc.

Aaron and Beth Niec, HN Wealth Management
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Hughes

Dr. and Mrs. Antonio Zumpano

Mustang Sports News

           
Field Day 2018 was a great success! The students had a lot
of fun participating at the different activity stations and on the
obstacle course bouncy. Plus it was a beautiful day!
Thank you to all of the parent volunteers. Without your help
Field Day couldn't be such a great time! 

The boys flag football team beat Corpus
Christi 18-0 to open the season. The
Mustang touchdowns were scored on a
rushing TD by Brayden M., QB Jakob M.
also had a running TD and threw for a TD to

Jacob L. Great start Mustangs! Their next game is against
Incarnation on Tuesday April 10 here at St. Stephen at 4:00.

The girls track team has been working hard at practice. The
first running, relay, and high jump meet is Saturday April 14 at
Tampa Catholic from 8am-noon. The first field event meet
where the girls compete in the discus, varsity shot put, and
long jump is Thursday, April 12 at Christ the King at 4:00. Only
the girls participating in those events must attend the field
events. The sports paperwork and $50 fee is due to Coach
Green or the office by Tuesday, April 10. The four sports
forms must be completed in full and $50 fee turned in to be
eligible to participate at the meets. 

Have a safe and blessed Easter break!

                                   

GO MUSTANGS                                                
Coach Green                                     

St Stephen Catholic School | 813-741-9203| 
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